Subject: Re: should CP2 ship with scripts 2.1.3 or scripts 2.2? Posted by RTsa on Tue, 23 Aug 2005 13:27:52 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Well, I can at least wait a bit more. (a month maybe? of course I HOPE it wouldn't delay it that much)

edit: Spotted a topic about this at Mod forum...posted a part of this there.